
Truckee wants input on public
art display
The  Band,  a  set  of  four  4-foot-by-10-foot  recycled  steel
sculptures, have been placed along Donner Pass Road for public
viewing and consideration ahead of the Sept. 13 Town Council
meeting.

The sculptures, on loan from Mountain Forge Inc., are at 10250
Donner Pass Road, across the street from the former Lululemon
building. While no removal date has been confirmed, the public
is encouraged to submit comments in writing by Sept. 12, 2016
or speak during the public comment section of the Town Council
meeting on Sept. 13 at 6pm at 10183 Truckee Airport Road.

Comments  may  be  submitted  to  Dan  Wilkins  via  email  at
truckee@townoftruckee.com.
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